
March 20, 2017

County of Nevada

RE:  2017 EIA Life and Disability Program Renewal 

Dear EIA Program Member:

If you would like to make any plan changes, let your Alliant Account Executive know by April 28, 2017. 
Thank you for the opportunity to meet your employee benefit needs.

Sincerely,

Sidney DiDomenico
Employee Benefits Manager
CSAC EIA

To finalize this renewal, please complete the attached EIA Life and Disability Program Renewal
Confirmation notice. Renewal confirmations are due by May 5, 2017. If we do not receive your
renewal confirmation notice by May 5, 2017 we will assume that you agree with the renewal and we
will continue your coverage with no plan changes

As a valued member of the EIA Life and Disability Program, we would like to thank you for your continuing 
participation. The EIA Life and Disability Program continues to successfully provide its members with cost 
stability and competitive fixed costs.

Your Life, AD&D, and/or Disability benefits are scheduled to renew July 1, 2017. We are pleased to announce
that your EIA Life and Disability renewal has been approved as a rate pass (0%). Therefore, all of your current
rates will remain as-is for a period of three (3) years continuing uninterrupted until June 30, 2020.
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Option A: Renew with no plan changes

Option B: We would like to confirm our renewal with the following plan changes:

Signature:

Printed Name:

Title:

Date: 

Please send your confirmation to Alliant Insurance Services by May 5, 2017.

Attention to: Erika Vasquez

Email: evasquez@alliant.com

County of Nevada

EIA LIFE AND DISABILITY RENEWAL CONFIRMATION

July 1, 2017 through June 30, 2020
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